Ackley Public Library
Board Meeting Minutes
October 5, 2020

The Ackley Library Board held a meeting on October 5, 2020. Present were Lisa Kielty, Jennifer Ibeling, Doug Boheman, Earl Akers, Teri Elmore, and Katie Lupkes, Library Director

Meeting was called to order at 5:03 pm.

Agenda and Minutes for September were approved. Bills were approved and signed by Lisa and Jennifer. In reports, Katie stated she was taking conferences for 1st year Library Director and asked the board to think of vision/expectations for what they wanted to see with the library in the next 5 years. She was also taking courses on virtual programs, home school, etc. and Iowa Library Conference is October 22. 

There were no public comments. Patrons are doing well following the protocols and there have been no complaints.

In ongoing business, Katie stated the magazine/bookshelves will be coming in October and they will already be put together. 

There was no new business.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:25 pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next board meeting will be November 2nd at 5:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jennifer Ibeling
